
Notice of application for a Premises Licence. 

Notice is hereby given that Mr. Khaled Elrifai 
has applied to 
Wandsworth Council for a new premises 
licence at Rorro & Mizou, Unit 2, 8 York Road, 
London, SW11 3QA for  
Late Night Refreshment – Indoors and 
Outdoors – Monday to Sunday – 23:00hrs to 
02:00hrs 
Any person who wishes to make a 
representation in relation to this application 
must give notice in writing by 13th February 
2025 stating the grounds for making said 
representation to: Wandsworth Licensing 
Authority, Regulatory Services Partnership 
(Serving Merton, Richmond and Wandsworth 
Councils) Merton Civic Centre, London Road, 
Morden, Surrey, SM4 5DX or by email: 
licensing@merton.gov.uk  

The record of this application may be 
inspected Monday to Friday (except Bank 
Holidays) by prior appointment at the offices 
of Wandsworth Licensing Authority, 
Regulatory Services Partnership (Serving 
Merton, Richmond and Wandsworth 
Councils) Merton Civic Centre, London Road, 
Morden,Surrey, SM4 5DX between the hours 
of 10.00 a.m. and 4.00 p.m. Information on all 
new and variation applications received by 
the Licensing Authority can be viewed on the 
Council’s website www.wandsworth.gov.uk  

It is an offence, under section 158 of the 
Licensing Act 2003, to knowingly or 
recklessly make a false statement in or in 
connection with an application, punishable 
upon conviction by an unlimited fine. View all  weekly and  archive  public notices at  www.southlondon .co.uk/category/ public‐notices/

To place a public notice, please email em@cm-media.co.uk Deadline is 3pm Wednesday

ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 
THE A4 GLA ROAD (TALGARTH ROAD, LONDON BOROUGH OF 
HAMMERSMITH AND FULHAM) (TEMPORARY PROHIBITION OF TRAFFIC) 
ORDER 2025       
1. Transport for London hereby gives notice that it intends to make the above 

named Traffic Order under section 14(1) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 
1984 for the purpose specified in paragraph 2. The effect of the Order is 
summarised in paragraph 3.  

2. The purpose of the Order is to enable mobile crane works to take place on the 
A4 Talgarth Road.  

3. The effect of the Order will be to prohibit any vehicle from entering, exiting or 
proceeding in a westerly direction on A4 Talgarth Road between its junctions 
with Hammersmith Flyover and the access road to Premier Inn London 
Hammersmith.  
The Order will be effective from 11:45 PM on 31st January 2025 until 10:00 
PM on 28th February 2025 or when the works have been completed whichever 
is the sooner. The prohibition will apply only during such times and to such 
extent as shall from time to time be indicated by traffic signs.  

4. The prohibitions will not apply in respect of:  
(1) any vehicle being used for the purposes of those works or for fire brigade, 

ambulance or police purposes;  
(2) anything done with the permission or at the direction of a police constable 

in uniform or a person authorised by Transport for London.  
5. At such times as the prohibitions are in force alternative routes will be 

indicated by traffic signs via Hammersmith Flyover Westbound, Great West 
Road Westbound, Hogarth Roundabout, Great West Road Eastbound, Queen 
Caroline Street, Butterwick to normal route of travel. 

Dated this 17th day of January 2025 
Paul Matthews 
Co-ordination Manager, Transport for London 
Palestra, 197 Blackfriars Road, London, SE1 8NJ 

Transport for London Public Notice


